







April 20, 2020


Dear parents and students

To assist with the working and learning from home we will be able to use the bus network to distribute and collect physical resources to enable learning.

Each Tuesday afternoon if you have any resources to return to your teacher you can do that by being at your bus stop and putting it in the tub on the front seat of the bus when it stops. Make sure you have it nicely packed together and clearly labelled with your name and the teacher’s name. If you have something to collect you will be able to step onto the bus and collect your material.

The bus driver cannot leave the bus so you need to be there to action the distribution of material. If there is work to collect and you are using this method your teacher will let you know.

For parents and students who would prefer to call into school to deliver and collect materials they can still do so; this is just an option if you would like to take it up. Note that Tuesday will be the day that new materials will be available from midday. Please let your home group teacher know.

At this stage we will be operating this once a week. We will try this for a little while and make changes if required.

Regards
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[bookmark: _GoBack]
Robert Boucher
Principal
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www.swiftscreekp12.vic.edu.au P.0.Box 180 Swifts Creek VIC 3896 @  swifts.creek.p12@edumail.vic.gov.au
TAMBO CAMPUS 6840 Great Alpine Road Swifts Creek VIC3896 @  Ph: 03 5159 4366

FLAGSTAFF CAMPUS 6855 Great Alpine Road Swifts Creek VIC3896 @  Ph: 03 5159 4267





